
            

  

 

 

Join us for 

Rediscover Weekend  
March 4th and 5th 

(Sunday AM & PM services and Monday night)  

Guest Speaker: 

Johnny Tucker  
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Greetings from Bro. Tony 

 
Although our trip to Guatemala is in July, we are already working hard to help 
with the expense of the trip. This year we have 24 going to represent our Lord and 
His church and we need your help.  You can help by supporting the following 
events: 
• Our monthly Sunday meals 
• Purchasing a gourmet apple  
• Or just making a contribution of any size  
• Most of all, pray for our team as they prepare 
I would ask that each of you please continue praying for your staff as we seek the 
Lord’s direction for His church. Our desire is that His name will be glorified and 
that His church will continue to grow. Let’s work together to see His Kingdom 
continue moving forward here in Grove Hill. 
 
In Christ, 
Pastor Tony. 

 WHAT’S THE WORD? DR. RANDY BOONE 
 

 

 

 

 

 

What’s the Word? 
 

     This year on my 65th birthday Becky gave me a devotion book called “Morning and Evening 
Devotions, Holy Moments in the Presence of God” by David Jeremiah.  I have learned that when I read 
if I can find at least one sentence (there is usually more!) that speaks to me I highlight that thought.  God 
always puts something or someone in front of me that will help me with a struggle or difficulty that I am 
experiencing.  Let me share one with you based on Hebrews 10:32. “Sorrow, suffering, trials, and 
tribulations are wisely designed to grow us into being like Christ. Today’s temptation can become 
tomorrow’s strength; today’s trial, tomorrow’s triumph; today’s crisis, tomorrow’s crown.”  Try to have 
at least one verse of Scripture that speaks to you each day and dwell on that verse! 
 
Pray for D-Now! 
 
Gourmet Apples on sale for the Guatemala Mission Team.  Place your order today! 
 
Young@Heart trip Feb. 20 to the TinTop Restaurant in Foley.  Don’t 
forget!! 
 

We are working on Easter music.  If you would like to sing with us just show up for rehearsal 
on Wednesday night @ 7p.m. 
 

You are loved! 
Bro. Randy  

 



            

  

 Save the Date 
VBS 

June 11-15, 2018 
5:30-8:30 p.m. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 
  
 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Sunday School 

January        7th    135 
January      14th 116 
January      21st  125 
January      28th   125 
 
 

  Offering  
January       7th       $31,877.00 
January     14th             $4,681.00 
January     21st           $4,972.00 
January     28th          $7,509.00 
 

 

HEARTBEAT NUMBERS 

God’s Deacons serving  
Deacon of the Week: 

 

February   4th Stan Hutto 
February 11th  Chris Young 
February 18th Norman Downey  
February 25th  Wayne Wilson  
   

Deacon Meeting  
February 11th  

4 pm 

Nursery 
Volunteers 

We are seeking those 
who would be willing to 

work in the nursery.  
 

Look for a sign up 
Sheet in the foyer! 

 

Young @ Heart  
Feb . 20th  

Lunch 2 Tin Top Restaurant Foley 
Antebellum home or  
Outlets after lunch 
Leave @ 8:30 am 

Mission Meal  
 Feb 11th  

BBQ nachos/ sandwich, nachos and 
cheese, desserts 

Donations of $5 appreciated!  

Time is passing by at lightning speed. It is hard to believe we are already in February of 
2018. Sometimes I wish time would slow down, but regardless of the time we have been 
commissioned to “go.” That’s right we have been given a job! It seems that over the past 
few years the Church has become more complacent/apathetic than ever. It’s like we 
have forgotten the call on our lives as believers and the Church. The more time we allow 
to pass by, not answering the call that has been given to us, the easier it is to just forget 
about it. The reason I bring this up, first, is because this is a struggle of mine. The second 
reason, is if we don’t change our hearts about the calling on our lives, then what are we 
doing? You might say, “I haven’t been called into the ministry,” “It is not my job.” As 
believers we are all called to minister no matter what our vocation is. It is a call for the 
whole Church. If you are a believer, you have been called.  Matthew 28:18-20 

This year 2018 I employ you to step up and out of your comfort zone. Get out there in 
the community of Grove Hill and share the, “Good News” with them. Don’t let time pass 
you by and regret the opportunities the Lord has placed in front of you to share of His 
name!  

“Asking someone to come to Church is not sharing the Gospel.” – Coleman Windle    

 

 

Grid Iron Men’s Conference 
June 15-16, 2018  

Legacy Arena-Birmingham 
Cost - $169.00 

Deadline to register/pay is March 11th 



            

  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Grove Hill Baptist Church 

PO Box 849 
Grove Hill, AL 36451 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 
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DNow 
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DNow 
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DNow - Youth Lead 
Worship 
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Mission Meal 
 
Deacons Meeting  
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Apple 
Deliveries  
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Y@H 
Lunch @ 
Tin Top  
Leave @ 8:30  
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Church Staff 

 
Dr. Tony Meinhardt, Pastor 

 

Dr. Randy Boone, Music & Education 
 

Coleman Windle, Student Pastor 
 

Thea Wiggins, Financial Secretary 
  

 Courtney Roberts, Church Secretary 
 

Clara Cook, Custodian 

 

Decisions 
 

Baptisms 
 
 

New members 
 

February 2018 
 


